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Guess the Score & Guess the Try Scorer 

Competition T&Cs  

To be entered into the competition, supporters must take part in the event and enter their 
correct details in order for Gloucester Rugby to contact the winner. By entering the 
competition, supporters agree to sign up to @Holm newsletter. Entry is for 18 and overs 
only. The prize, which will be decided upon entry by Gloucester Rugby, is non-transferable 
and there is no cash alternative. The winner will be selected by the Wednesday following the 
weekend of the match and if you are not contacted, then you have not been successful. The 
competition is only valid for the 2021-22 season on Gloucester Rugby home fixtures, unless 
otherwise stated. By entering the competition, participants agree to be used in publicity 
promoting Gloucester Rugby.  

Guess the score:  
The entrant who has guessed the correct score will win the prize. There will only be one 
winner. If no-one has guessed the final score, the nearest entry to the score will win. The 
nearest entry is decided by the closet points difference between the two sides. If more than 
one person has guessed the correct score, or is the nearest points difference, then those 
entrants will be put forward and a winner will be randomly selected.  
 
Guess the try scorer:  
The entrant who has guessed the correct Gloucester Rugby first try scorer will be selected 
as the winner. If there is more than one entrant who has chosen the correct try scorer, then 
the entrants will be put forward and a winner will be randomly selected. If there is no 
Gloucester Rugby try scorer, then the competition will change to the first player who scores 
points. If no points are scored during the game, then the competition will roll over to the 
next home fixture.  
 
FULL T&C’s  
 
Guess the score 

To be entered into the competition, supporters must take part in the event and enter their 
correct details in order for Gloucester Rugby to contact the winner. By entering the 
competition, supporters agree to sign up to @Holm newsletter. Entry is for 18 and overs 
only. The prize, which will be decided upon entry by Gloucester Rugby, is non-transferable 
and there is no cash alternative. The winner will be selected by the Wednesday following the 
weekend of the match and if you are not contacted, then you have not been successful. The 
competition is only valid for the 2021-22 season on Gloucester Rugby home fixtures, unless 
otherwise stated. By entering the competition, participants agree to be used in publicity 
promoting Gloucester Rugby. The entrant who has guessed the correct score will win the 
prize. There will only be one winner. If no-one has guessed the final score, the nearest entry 
to the score will win. The nearest entry is decided by the closet points difference between 
the two sides. If more than one person has guessed the correct score, or is the nearest 
points difference, then those entrants will be put forward and a winner will be randomly 
selected.  

Guess the Try Scorer 



To be entered into the competition, supporters must take part in the event and enter their 
correct details in order for Gloucester Rugby to contact the winner. By entering the 
competition, supporters agree to sign up to @Holm newsletter. Entry is for 18 and overs 
only. The prize, which will be decided upon entry by Gloucester Rugby, is non-transferable 
and there is no cash alternative. The winner will be selected by the Wednesday following the 
weekend of the match and if you are not contacted, then you have not been successful. The 
competition is only valid for the 2021-22 season on Gloucester Rugby home fixtures, unless 
otherwise stated. By entering the competition, participants agree to be used in publicity 
promoting Gloucester Rugby. The entrant who has guessed the correct Gloucester Rugby 
first try scorer will be selected as the winner. If there is more than one entrant who has 
chosen the correct try scorer, then the entrants will be put forward and a winner will be 
randomly selected. If there is no Gloucester Rugby try scorer, then the competition will 
change to the first player who scores points. If no points are scored during the game, then 
the competition will roll over to the next home fixture.  
 
Gloucester Rugby reserves the right to withdraw these competitions at any time at their own 
discretion.  
 


